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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

 
 
School related parking in the vicinity of Four Lanes and Great Binfields Schools, at 
times, can cause problems for road users, pedestrians and residents. To help 
prevent parking at inappropriate locations, in the interests of highway safety and 
maintaining passage for vehicles, a formal Traffic Regulation Order is considered 
desirable.  
 
The effect of this Order would be to control parking along lengths of Great Binfields 
Road, Heron Park, Ivar Garden, Pyotts Copse, Hopton Garth, Hanmore Road, 
Tangway, Greenwood Drive and Forest Drive. 
 
Therefore, having consulted the Chief Officer of Police, it has been considered to 
exercise the functions conferred on the council by S122(1) and having regard for 
S122 (2) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as this course of action will secure 
the expeditious, convenient and safe movement of vehicular traffic and other traffic 
(including pedestrians). 
 


